STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anp MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

JERRY APODACA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
GOVERNOR July 3, 1978 STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICQ 87501
NICK FRANKLIN (505) 827-2434

SECRETARY

Mr. Al Kendrick
0il Conservation Division
Aztec, New Mexico

Re: Case No. 6152
Dear Al:

Jason Kellahin, on behalf of Al Greer, Jr., has
requested a 90-day extension to the September 1 deadline
set out in the order not yet issued for the Thompson
No. 1, N-10-30N-11W. This is agreeable to all parties,
since this will give Mr. Greer enough time to conclude
a quiet title action and make plans for re-working of
the well. Therefore, I am recommending that when the
order is issued, you send Mr. Greer a letter extending
the deadline for plugging to December 1, 1978.

Very truly yours,
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Gen al Counsel
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cc: Jason Kellahin



